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A message from Pastor Keith: 

A very happy Monday to you, I hope all the Mother’s had a wonderful day! I 
really enjoyed seeing all the visitors yesterday and being able to dedicate 
baby Everest what a special time we had together. Please continue to Pray 
for the Mohr family over the loss of our dear sister Margaret. Services are 
set for Thursday May 15th at 2pm graveside only. There will be NO viewing 
time, but we will have a desert fellowship immediately following the ser-
vice in our old fellowship hall to pay your condolences to the family. I know 
Margaret had many friends and I’m sure you want to show your love to this 
precious family. Just a few reminders, don’t forget about our love offering 
for the new KBA sanctuary we will be collecting until Father’s day, also 
June the 1st we will have a special music group the Bolerjacks coming to 
share with us I know you will enjoy them and their testimony, and then our 
end of year Carnival on May 31st from 10am-2pm. Help us love on the kids in 
our community by coming to serve food or man one of the games let’s 
make a difference by sharing the love of Jesus. I love you all, and may you 
all be blessed this week! I hope to see you all on Sunday! Bro. Keith 



      MAY                

May 05   Joe Robertson 

May 09    Shamie Martin 

May 15     Margaret Mohr 

                Mickey Schwaesdall 

May 25    Bart Plummer 

May 28    Weylin Groom 

                Brenda Pierce 

 

Monthly Financials 

MAY 04……….$6,560.00 

MAY 11……….$3,096.00 

MAY 18……….$.00 

MAY25………..$.00 

Designated-$492.00 

Weekly Need-$6,044.55 

Monthly Need-$24,178.20 

Total Budget-$314,316.51 

*Looking ahead this week* 

 

   05/12/25   Long Range Planning Committee Mtg. 5pm. 
   05/13/25   Java & Jesus, men’s Coffee,10am. 

   05/14/25   Regular Wednesday Night Services, 6pm. 
   05/15/25   Last Day Of School. 

   05/18/25   Deacon’s Meeting, 4pm.   

           Unable to attend, Barbara Merry.   

          Ladies Exercise, choir rm. M-W-F, 11am. 

                                                                                                             
Clothes Closet, Every Wednesday  2-4pm. 

             NEXT SHEEP’S CROSSING, May 21st. 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Joanna Hoffman & Stephanie Harris 

*Nursery* 
Kathleen & Lisa Soria    

 *Kids Church* 
Sara Hoffman 

Special Prayer needs 

John Shoup, Hospice 
Margret Mohr Family                 
Carol Camp 
Sonja Combes 
Kelly Scott, uncle of Charity Crase. 

 


